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The success of many public management 
reforms depends upon professionals 

translating new policies into daily 
practice. The quality of their professional 

work determines to great extent how 
citizens perceive the adequacy of public 
service delivery. Yet, professionals’ own 

perspectives on the rules and regulations 
they need to implement have received little 

(scholarly) attention. Therefore, this PhD 
thesis brings together a study of changing 
policy expectations of professionals’ roles 
over time and an in-depth investigation 

of professionals’ own perceptions of 
professionalism – i.e. their professional 

identity – to examine what actually 
happens when policy meets practice.
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